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INDIAN SCHOOL OF
DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT

Delhi NCR Campus, C 20/5-6, Sector 62
Noida 201301, India « www.isdm.org.in

21t May,2025

To,

Sabka Doctor Foundation
143, Ground Floor,Sukhdev Vihar,
New Delhi-110020

Subject: Appreciation for CPR & AED Awareness Program

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of our entire team, I would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to the Sabka Doctor
Foundation for conducting a complimentary Awareness cum Demonstration Program on
Cardio Pulmonary Resuscitation (CPR) and the use of Automated External Defibrillator
(AED) at our premises on 6th May 2025.

We deeply appreciated the informative and hands-on nature of the session, which was
attended by 50-55 participants. The practical skills and knowledge shared during the program
are truly invaluable and will go a long way in equipping our staff to respond confidently and
effectively in emergency situations—potentially saving lives within our community.

Thank you once again for your generous contribution and for your unwavering commitment
to promoting public health awareness. We wish you continued success in all your future
endeavors.

Warm regards,
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DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT FOUNDATION

(A section 8 company incorporated under the Companies Act 2013)
CIN: U80301DL2016NPL290186

Registered office: 2nd floor (front portlon), 21-22 Krishna Ncngg‘ f..~

Safdarjung Enclave, New Delhi 110029
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